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KHDA Survey for Parents 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The KHDA survey is conducted each year to facilitate a deeper understanding of how students, parents 

and teachers regard the experience of education in general and at their school in particular. This year’s 

survey includes questions about the quality of teaching and learning at school, students’ achievement and 

personal and social development, wellbeing within the school environment, and general satisfaction with 

the school. 

The results of the survey are used to inform quality assurance visits and select results for each school will 

also be published in inspection reports.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation by participating in the survey LINK and rest assured all answers given in 

the survey are confidential.  

 

  
Warm regards,  
 
 

                            

Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 

Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftouch.khda.gov.ae%2Fs%2F8641CB6E427E49C18C3376561B8CACA3&data=05%7C01%7Cgilna.h_gls%40gemsedu.com%7Ccc3616c383f148e701e708dbdab145c5%7Cd2b3a7dcd57e417f90ad149b872e9aa1%7C1%7C0%7C638344227143327621%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HO4Wa2luk%2BUxU%2BkJnrq4a%2BgfbIPM0P9JZGKbH1%2FzDlA%3D&reserved=0

